
 
 People’s Baptist Church 

 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 
*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 

 

April 17, 2022 
 

 
 
Hymn – #323 –Christ the Lord Is Risen Today   
Prayer 
Choir Song: O Sacred Head, Now Wounded 
Hymn – #290 –The Power of the Cross    
Special Music 
Message David Lavoie 
Benediction 
 
 
 

    
Today 4/17 9:00 am          Sonrise Service 
                             10:00 am         Light Breakfast  
  (No evening service) 
Mon 4/17 – Fri 4/22 FCA Office Closed 
Tues 4/19             7:00 pm          Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 
Wed 4/20             7:00 pm          No AWANA or Youth Group  
Thurs 4/21           7:00 pm          Missions Committee Meeting 
                                                    (Virtual) 
Fri 4/22                4:00 pm Ladies’ Retreat Camp Rapidan 
 6:30pm           Open Gym Volleyball 
                              
                                        
 
       
Sun 4/24               1:30pm           Nursing Home ministry 
                             7:15 pm          Annual Budget Meeting 
Tues 4/26             7:00 pm          Deacons Meeting 
                             7:00 pm          Ladies’ Bible Study 
Wed 4/27             6:30 pm          Hot Dog Night 
Tues 5/3             12:30 pm          Grandmas Friends Bible Study 
Thurs 5/5             9:00 am           Ladies’ Bible study (with nursery) 
Fri 5/10                4:00 pm          FCA Open House 
 

Announcements 
Ukraine Relief: If you would like to donate toward a Ukraine Relief 
fund, please make a check out to People’s Baptist Church and write 
on the memo line: “Ukraine Relief”. We will forward these 
donations to Bruce Tuttle’s mission board for Bruce to use as 
needed. 
 
Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship: The next LMF meeting will be this 
Tuesday, April 19, at 7:00 pm. All Ladies are welcome to join us for 
an evening of prayer.  
 
Nursing Home Ministry: All are invited to assist with our monthly 
nursing home ministries. Tranquility at Fredericktowne will re-start 
April 24 amd Vinda Bona will re-start May 8.  Both begin at 
1:30. Musical instruments are encouraged. See Rob Cardosi with any 
questions.  
 
Ladies’ Bible Study: The next evening Ladies’ Bible study will be 
Tuesday, April 26, 7:00pm. The next morning Ladies’ Bible study, 
with nursery, will be Thursday May 5, 9:00 am. 
 
Hot Dog Night: Everyone is invited to a hotdog picnic around the 
grill Wednesday, April 27 at 6:30pm.  AWANA & Prayer meeting 
will start at 7pm. 
 
FCA Open House: Considering Christian Education? FCA will host 
its last Open House on May 10th, from 4-6 pm for prospective 
families who would like to start in the Fall of 2022.   
 
PBC Instagram is live!: Our social media committee has created an 
Instagram site to inform members and friends of upcoming events. 
Log on and follow: peoplesbaptistmd. To highlight a coming event 
or share your photos, send your information to: 
cairna.muniz@gmail.com 
 
 
 

                                Happy Birthday  
April 20 Dotty Ashley                April 24 Franca Ayano 
April 20 Lucie Wade                  April 25 Jonathan Annor 
April 22 Jayden Black                April 26 Randy Goad 
April 24 Emily Lavoie               April 27 Cindy Briggs 
 
 
                                Happy Anniversary  
April 16 Gregg & Jean Salsi         
 
 

       
 April 17 April 24 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Elementary –  
D. Corselius 

Wade 
 

Rebert 
 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. Cindy B. 
Toddlers - C. Black Tammie W. Laura M. 
NURSERY* 
Sunday School No Class Andie R. 
Morning Worship Tammie W. 

Elaine W. 
Cairna M. 
Beth P. 

Evening Service  
No Service 

Becky B. 
Jill B. 

Wednesday Tammie W. 
Cairna M. 

Tammie W. 
Bonnie H. 

* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 
 

Missionary of the Week  
Troy & Oksana Manning--Bible Translation—  God led us 
to cancel the Ukraine portion of our overseas trip. 
Thankfully, all of our Ukrainian family and friends are still 
safe. Oksana’s former church in Ukraine is actively 
ministering to Ukraine soldiers, housing refugees, and 
transporting them to safety. At our Metanoia NT workshop 
in Georgia it was more productive than ever before, 
covering 638 verses. The print and audio version of the 
Gospel of Mark are now getting into the hands of the 
people. Pray that it is well received. On April 4, we will 
begin a month-long furlough to our four supporting 
churches in Quebec. We are thankful that God opened doors 
for Canada. Please pray for travel safety and that we can 
remember our French. 
 
 
 
 

This Week  Year-To-Date 
Tithes & Offerings Giving    $     6,772.00 $   340,328.53 
Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs     $      7,416.35 $   304,070.19 
Faith Promise Giving       $        695.00 $     31,276.00 
Faith Promise Budget Needs    $        653.85 $     26,807.69 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday School            82  Sunday Morning   151 
Sunday Evening            69          

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for April 10, 2022 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

Stewardship Report for April 10, 2022 
Special Coming Events 


	April 17, 2022

